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 MVD to seek proposals for office space in Roswell 
 

 SANTA FE – The New Mexico Motor Vehicle Division will soon seek proposals for office 
space to house its field office in Roswell. 
 
The MVD is looking for 5,688 square feet of leasable space within the Roswell city 
limits. The Request for Proposals will be available on December 30, 2024, on the New 
Mexico General Services Department procurement website. 
 
Potential offerors must be registered and can do so on the General Services Department 
Suppliers Portal or in person at the General Services Department, Facilities 
Management Division, 2542 Cerrillos Road, Santa Fe, NM 87502. 
 
All contact regarding the RFP should be with Bernadette Flores, Facilities Management 
Division leasing specialist, at 505-500-6093 or Bernadette.flores@gsd.nm.gov. 
 
### 
 
The Motor Vehicle Division strives to offer customers convenient channels to conduct 
their business. MVD regularly adds to services offered online and through convenient 
retail kiosks. 
  
Connect with us on LinkedIn, YouTube and Twitter @NM_MVD 
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